

St Anthony's Extraordinary Newsletter 16th June 2020



Four Steps to overcome Coronavirus

Hand Sanitation
Self Isolation
Two-metre Separation
Don't forget - Spiritual Meditation

Dear All,

There will be Mass this Sunday at 9.30am at St Anthony's.

The cleaning has been done by kind volunteers and measures have been put in place so all the Covid 19 social distancing guidelines can be met.

The seating space in the church has been measured out to see how many we can accommodate while keeping to the 2m social distancing guidelines. Thank you to Gerry and Justyna for doing this.

We think that the very most we could have would be 30 people, but even then this relies on one or to 'family' groups who could sit closer together.

As we do not have booking system in place yet it would be good to have an idea of how many people to expect this Sunday 19th July.

I would be grateful if you could let me know by email if you are hoping to be at Mass this Sunday 19th July so we have an idea of how many folk to expect.

I appreciate this may sound confusing and please do not be put off coming to St Anthony's - everyone is welcome.

It may just take a week or two to get a working system in place as we are all learning together in this unprecedented situation!

Best wishes

Frances

Priest in charge: Fr Jacob Kabamba, St. Kessog's Presbytery. Tel: 01360 770300 email: HYPERLINK

"mailto:stkessogs1@gmail.com"stkessogs1@gmail.com

Parish Website: <u>HYPERLINK "http://www.parishofstkessog.org"www.parishofstkessog.org</u> Parish Council: Joint Chairmen: Terry Delany (St. Anthony's) & Kevin McCarron (St Kessog's)

Newsletter: Frances Douglas: Mobile: 07901 336305